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Hand Sanitizers donated to 
Schools and Daycares 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 28, Seskéha/August 2020) The Public 
Safety Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to announce the donation of large bottles of Hand 
Sanitizers to educational organizations in the Community. 
 
Several weeks ago, Thompson Distillery donated 450 bottles 
of Hand Sanitizers to the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task 
Force. The donation was an essential part in addressing the 
sanitary needs for the emergency sector (i.e. Kahnawà:ke 
Fire Brigade, Peacekeepers, Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre and Kahnawà:ke Shakotiia’takéhnhas Community 
Services).  
 
John Deere from Public Safety Division is delivering the 
remaining 275 bottles to the various institutions, including 
Kateri, Indian Way and Karonhianóhnha Schools, the 
Kahnawà:ke Survival School, Step-by-Step Child & Family 
Center, Seven Generations, and the First Nations Adult 
Education Center. 
 
The Public Safety Division wishes to acknowledge and thank 
Thompson Distillery for their generous donation. 
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